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BHS Student Representative 2021-2022: Prakhar Gupta 
 

 
The student representative for the School Committee will be Prakhar Gupta.   
 
Prakhar is a senior at Bedford High School. He is an involved member of our school community and has served 
on the Principal's Advisory for 4 four years, was part of our reopening team through the pandemic and is a class 
representative. He is passionate about inclusion, social justice and equity.  As part of the reopening team, Prakhar 
advocated for student advisory and felt a sense of urgency to have student and adult connections throughout the 
pandemic.  He is also part of Ground Up, a student run club that promotes balance and healthy living as part of 
our Challenge Success partnership.  Prakhar is also fond of music, is a musician and performs with his band in 
his spare time. Last year, he performed for the faculty and staff at BHS to lift their spirits during the pandemic.  He 
is a kind, creative and thoughtful student. 
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